## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

March 12, 2015



Levi J. Valdez, PE George T Rodriguez-Development Consultant 12800 San Juan Rd. SE Albuquerque, NM 87123

Re:

**North Valley Senior Center Fitness Addition** 

3825 4<sup>th</sup> St NW

Request Permanent C.O. - Accepted

Engineer's Stamp dated: 8-7-14 (G14D004)

Certification dated: 3-9-15

Dear Mr. Valdez,

Based on the Certification received 3/11/2014, the site is acceptable for release of Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

PO Box 1293

Sincerely,

Albuquerque

Principal Engineer
Planning Department

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

RR/CC

C:

email